October 30, 2022

Vanessa Countryman, Secretary
Securities and Exchange Commission
100 F Street, NE

Washington, DC 20549-0609

Re: Comment Letter for File Number S7-08-22 Short Position and Short Activity Reporting by
Institutional Investment Managers

Dear Secretary Countryman:

| am writing in strong support of transaction-by-transaction reporting because it eliminates the ability to
"hide within the aggregate"; aggregates are not transparent and | am in support of transparency. Without
transparency, "short selling in the dark" harms true competition and price discovery. It also hurts
individual investors like me and allows hedge funds to profit. No one wants working families to get run
over in the name of “superior returns for hedge funds.

| also explicitly support the 15-minute reporting requirement, because it allows cost and effort to be
justified also preventing fraud, and hiding loopholes.

Sincerely,
A Concerned Investor



